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From: Jutie Fuller |

Sent: 06 September 2016 12:38
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: ref prem 3458/005

Your ref PW/AH/CHI003-1-2/2/623

I am writing to object to an application of variation of the above premisies on ground of noise disturbance.

I live at the nearest noise sensitive premises-nd we have been disturbed numerous times with
the noise of live amplified music as well as the noise that a large amount of people make when drinking and
socialising through the afternoon and long into the night, and we have made our complaints to Leeds City Council.
On their existing license there is an existing clause (article14) that clearly states that no amplified music should be
heard at the nearest noise sensitive premises Springfield Farm, we would like this original condition kept as is and
indeed would question whether the licence is appropriate in this residential location.

Kind regards

Julie Fuller




